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Merri River School 
 

Newsletter Edition 31 – Friday  16/10/2020 

  Term 4                   Ph: 03 55 611 711 

www.merrirs.vic.edu.au  

merri.river.school@education.vic.gov.au  

 

Hi All, 

Two weeks down already, and despite last Friday’s floods 

everything has been running very smoothly. 

Just a reminder that there are 2 public holidays this term which 

we have never been able to take in the past, and probably will 

never again in the future, but such are the peculiarities of this 

year. They are: 

Friday 23rd October - Grand Final Public Holiday 

Tuesday 3rd November – Melbourne Cub Holiday (this year 

being held instead of the usual May Race Day Holiday) 

Also there are 2 Pupil Free Days this term which had been 

approved and organised early in the year.  They are: 

Friday 27th November (Berry St Workshop) 

Friday 18th December (Last day of the school year) 

Staff and students are all working very hard to make term 4, 

2020 as productive and industrious as possible as we seek to 

finish this year on a very positive note.  Our student numbers 

continue to increase as we continue to maximise the use of our 

wonderful new school. 

Once again a big thank you to you all in your continuing 

support and encouragement in ensuring that we are able to 

give your children the best possible education to help them 

achieve their potentials. 

Hope you all have a great weekend. 

Robert 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
Pupil Free Days 

The School Council for the 

rest of the year has 

approved the following 

pupil-free days: 

 

Friday 27th November (Berry 

St Workshop) 

 

Friday 18th December (Last 

day of the school year) 
 

Public Holidays 

 

Friday 23rd October - Grand 

Final Public Holiday 

 

Tuesday 3rd November – 

Melbourne Cub Holiday 

(this year being held 

instead of the usual May 

Race Day Holiday) 
 

 

Warrnambool Bus Lines  

55621866  

Christians Bus Company 

55629432.  
 

http://www.merrirs.vic.edu.au/
mailto:merri.river.school@education.vic.gov.au
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Liam Billings received the 

Junior Primary award for trying 

really hard during Sounds-

Write sessions 

Blade Mozes received the 

Junior Secondary award for 

being eager to learn and 

for using his initiative to help 

others. 

Tiyler Bausch received the 

Senior Primary award for 

focusing on Literacy tasks 

to produce excellent work 

in Literacy. Well done Tiyler 

Jasper White received the 

Junior Primary award for 

Being A Good Friend And 

Teaching Some Of The 

Other Students New Ball 

Skills. 

Ryan Smith-Klason 

received the Senior 

Primary award for 

exceptional creativity in 

Literacy and Art. 

Benjamin Rayner received 

the Senior Secondary award 

for showing independence 

and resilience when using 

mental strategies to 

complete multiplication 

sums. 
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S2 received the Food For Life 

award for working 

cooperatively in the kitchen 

with mutual respect. 

 

Emilee Mulready received 

the Sports award for 

Great work on the 

treadmill in PE! 

 

Joseph Van Kempen 

received the Therapy 

award for engaging well 

and enjoying the rice 

sensory tub. 

 

Hannah Ind received the 

Therapy award for great 

work in her Physio session. 

 

Joshua Campbell received 

the Connect award for 

displaying great effort in 

completing his work and 

mentoring other students in 

the Hands on Learning 

Program. 

 

Libby received the Senior 

Secondary award for for 

taking a mature approach 

to her schooling, health, 

fitness and friendships. 
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BOOK WEEK 
 

 Theme 'Curious Creatures, Wild Minds'.  

 

Friday 30th October, 2020  

Come dressed up as your favourite book character or 

something for Halloween. 

We will have a virtual parade via zoom at assembly on that 

day. 
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Look at what you can buy!!! 

Mal and Benito have completed their VET 

project and it is for sale. 

Congratulations guys, you did an awesome 

job! 
 

 
Essential Education Items 

 
Invoices were sent home with your student this week, if you have paid - 

thank you.  

 

If not, could you please attend to this at your earliest convenience.  

 

Invoices can be paid at the office via cash/cheque/eft or using the direct 

debit details on the bottom of your invoice.  

 

  

If you require a new invoice, please contact the office and we can reprint 

one for you. 

 

Thank you 



   

Warrnambool Special Developmental School  Page 6 of 6 
   

 

 

  

James' Trip To The Zoo book is available to order for $15 by emailing 

graciekav@bigpond.com.au 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

 

 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 

 

SCHOOL UNIFORMS 

School Uniforms are now available from Joroni Embroidery  

Shop 3, Norfolk Plaza 

743 Raglan Parade, Warrnambool. 

Feel free to pop in and talk to Janice regarding options and size needed. 
 

Happy Birthday to everyone that 
celebrated their special day 

over the past week.  
 
 


